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  Tuesday 3rd October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

RB will be visiting Clapham Library on the morning of Wednesday 18th October. This will 

encourage the children’s love of reading and independent choice of books. We will be 

exploring the library, looking where the children’s section can be found and taking part in 

a story session.  

 

We will be leaving school at 9.30am and will be returning for 11.30am. 

There will be no cost for this trip and no packed lunches will be required as we will return to 

school in time for lunch.  

 

We will need parents to assist us on the journey and at the library, please indicate on 

SCOPAY if you are able to help us. 

 

 

 

 

Many Thanks, 

 

Reception Team 


